
10th March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome everyone to the newsletter this week. Thank you for all your patience on Friday with the snow. 

We have a number of events coming up in school over the next two weeks, with Red Nose Day and lots of Easter activities 

going on. Keep an eye out on your emails for all the information. We have started up the PTA again in school and it was 

good to see lots of parents attending the meeting last week. The next meeting is on Tuesday 18th April at 2pm  Please get 

involved with the PTA as they do a great job supporting school and putting on events that all the children and families en-

joy. Remember, we are always here to help our children and families so if there is ever anything, please contact us, even if 

it is not school related, we may have the answer or know where you can get support.  

Kind Regards  

 

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head Teacher 

NEWS 

Children with 100% attend-

ance could be in  chance of 

winning a bike. The winner 

will be drawn at the end of 

the term!  

Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

 

Parents Evening  
Thursday 23rd March  

Appointments are now available to book via the 
following link  

https://primet.schoolcloud.co.uk   

Next week is Science Week. As part of this we would like all children to make a glider at home, this can be 
made out of any materials that will fly, even just a piece of paper. There will be a fly test and the winner will re-
ceive a prize. Below are a couple of examples.  
Please bring them into school by Wednesday 15th March, flying tests will take place in assembly on Friday 17th 
March.  

School Uniform 
Please ensure your children come to school in 

black shoes, rather than trainers.  

PE kits 
Please make sure your child has a full PE kit in 

Dates for your Dairy  

14th March-Year 2 Dragon hunt in Alkincoats park 
16th March-Industrial Action Strike day-School Closed.   
23rd March Parents evening. 
23rd March—Reception Farm Trip 
24th March –Non uniform day £1 donation for Easter 
Disco. 
28th March –Decorated hard boiled egg competition 
and Easter Disco. (more info to follow) 
30th March—Whole school visit to the church  
31st March -BREAK UP 1.15pm  

https://primet.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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Certificate & Award Winners 
10th March 2023 

These awards will be presented in assembly 
this Friday 

Year R:  Kobi, Maison, Moeen, Thea  
Year 1:  Zarrah, Aadam, Iqra 
Year 2:  Elena, Isaac, Sukayna  
Year 3:  Mason, Raqeeb, Aleena, Aamilah 
Year 4:  Klay, Lilly, Lilly 
Year 5:  Abia, Cody, Mason, Ethan 
Year 6:   Musa, Oliver, Mohammad  
Lunchtime award: Aaiza, Codie –Leigh  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children can come to 

school, wearing some-

thing red. A donation of 

£1 can be paid at the 

office  

 

 

Book Fair 

There will be a book fair in the hall  after-

school  

everyday from 15th –29th March.  

Easter at Primet Primary School  

Easter at Primet, here is everything you need to know.  

Decorating an egg competition, this will be judged on Tuesday 28st March 2023. Your child can 

bring in a decorated hard-boiled egg, the more unusual the better. Please bring these to class on 

the day to the class labelled with your children’s name and Class. 

Friday 24th March will be a non uniform day for all children, we ask for a donation of £1 per child, the money will be 

used to buy a snack and a drink for all the children to have whilst at the disco.  

Easter Disco on Tuesday 28th March 2023. KS1 disco will take place within the school day and KS2 disco will be at 

3:10—4:10 on the same day. Children can come to school in non unifom on this day.  

Thursday 30th March—The whole school are visiting the church.  


